
Are you in favor of proposed resolution from the Cornell Bowers College of 
Computing and Information Science to adopt the Professor of the Practice 
titles? 

 

 

# Answer % Count 

1 Yes 92.31% 96 

2 No 4.81% 5 

3 Abstain 2.88% 3 

 Total 100% 104 

Comments 

 

Feedback from colleagues is that individual colleges should be allowed to do what they feel is best for 
their college. 
PP positions are in CBE and all PPs bring their unique expertise and industrial experience to our 
students and they typically teach the capstone project for seniors besides other courses. 
This is a bad idea. It adds more to the hierarchy, a scholarly pecking order or sorts. It's a enough we 
have: Full Professor Associate Assistant The Practice Adjunct Enough, enough, if someone is hired it 
should be as Assistant. This section of the system was not broken, why try to fix it?  

 


